
April 2022 – Seaver Parent’s Prayer Calendar
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1. Pray to give thanks
for those who are
volunteering at the
Malibu Reception.

2. Pray to give thanks
to Pepperdine’s
Counseling Center!

3. “Come to Me, all
you who are weary
and burdened, and
I will give you rest.”

Matthew 11:28

4. Continue to pray
for the health of our
community.

5. Pray for the safety
of our students
traveling abroad!

6. Pray for those in
our community who
are facing financial
insecurity.

7. Pray for peace in
Ukraine.

8. Pray for the safety
and security of those
in LA who are
homeless.

9. Continue to pray for
the success of those
who build community
on our campus.

10. “Be strong and
take heart, all you
who hope in the
Lord.”

Psalm 31:24

11. Pray for the
safety of all those
who commute to
campus.

12. Pray to give thanks
for those at the Career
Center!

13. Pray for those
who are doubting
their faith.

14. Pray to give thanks
for those leading
worship at The Well
tonight!

15. Pray that our
community reflects on
the magnitude and
meaning of Jesus’s
sacrifice today.

16. Pray that our
students have a
blessed Easter!

17. “He is not here;
he has risen!”

Luke 24: 6-7

18. Pray to give
thanks to all our
great professors!

19. Pray for our
students who are
looking for jobs.

20. Pray for peace of
mind for those who
are uncertain of their
future.

21. Pray for our
students who feel
overwhelmed.

22. Pray for our
students as they
prepare for finals.

23. Pray that our
seniors cherish their
last week as
Pepperdine students!

24. “And God raised
the Lord and will
also raise us up by
his power.”

1 Corinthians 6:14

25. Pray for our
students as they
enter finals!

26. Pray that our
students learn how to
use their gifts to
glorify God!

27. Pray for the safety
of families and loved
ones who are
traveling to Malibu
for graduation!

28. Pray for our
graduating seniors as
they prepare to leave
college and enter the
workforce.

29. Pray to give thanks
for all the lessons,
friends, and
experiences this year
provided our
community!

30. Pray to give thanks
for our graduating
class!


